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From: Jeannie Hawksworth <jhawksworth@albertasoccer.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 1:28 PM 
To: Community Investment Program <CommunityInvestment.Program@rmwb.ca> 
Cc: Stephanie Cleary <sacleary@me.com> 
Subject: Fort McMurray Fury U17 Boys Reference letter for Games Legacy Grant 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The Fort McMurray Fury U17 Boys soccer team is comprised of players who are members of the Fort 
McMurray Youth Soccer Association, which is a member district of Alberta Soccer. 
Alberta Soccer offers Provincial championships every season.  Each season, Alberta Soccer member 
districts in good standing can declare their eligible teams to compete in each Provincial championship. 
The Fort McMurray U17 Boys became eligible for our 2019 Indoor Championship for U17 Tier 2 Boys, 
hosted last March in Okotoks, AB by remaining in good standing with their district and verifying that 
they competed in at least 6 games at an equal or higher level of play throughout the season. 
 
If you require any further information, don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 

Jeannie Hawksworth | Competitions Coordinator 

Alberta Soccer 

p:  780-378-8107 
w:  www.albertasoccer.com  
e:  jhawksworth@albertasoccer.com  
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